
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear MCWSV Members and Prospective Donors,  

It has been nearly a week since the destructive winds and rains of hurricane Matthew made landfall in Haiti, 

Jamaica, Cuba, Florida, Georgia and the Carolinas. The Eastern parts of North Carolina are suffering the most 

from their homes destroyed by major flood damages, downed power lines, and roads washed off, etc. While 

some members of the community were blessed to have their homes and personal property spared, many 

suffered devastating losses from the hurricane.  

The Minister’s Conference is preparing to help with much needed items. With your help this effort will reach 

those who are in desperate need of basic living essentials. Would you join us in collecting these much needed 

items?  

  Non-perishable foods, clothing, diapers, infant formula, toiletries, water and monetary donations 

Note: The Minister’s Conference has an account set up at Mechanics and Farmers Bank. You may make a 

donation at any branch or you may take advantage of online giving via PayPal on the Home Page. Any 

contribution is very much appreciated and needed.    

  2000 Lowery Street 

                  Winston-Salem, NC 27101 

  Wednesday, October 19, 2016 and Thursday, October 20, 2016 

                 Friday, October 21, 2016 and Saturday, October 22, 2016 

                 3:00PM until 7:00PM 

All assistance will be greatly appreciated.  

 

*MCWSV is a 501(c)(3) tax exempt organization.  

HURRICANE MATTHEW 

http://ministersconferencewsv.org/

